Lisa Driscoll

From: Sue Higgins <Higgins@ci.oakley.ca.us>
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 12:05 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll; Joshua McMurray; Brian Oftedal (ECCFPD, President)

Subject: Re: Measure x funding public comments 8/25/2021

Get Outlook for

iOS < https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2Fo0ukef&data=04%7C01%7Clisa.driscoll%40cao.cccounty.us%7Ca08286b5202d4e723bbf08d96669018c%7C76c13a07612f4e06a2f4783d69dc4cdb%7C0%7C0%7C637653423596600326%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTil6lk1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=C5gV4nJbiF9CA1G8BOOcmebIPlqCQiZIZptwZuVqOgg%3D&reserved=0>

Subject: Measure x funding public comments 8/25/2021

Dear Committee,

Please consider funding for the East Contra Costa Fire Protect District. This fire district serves over 100,00 persons with just 9 Fire persons 3 engines that is a needle in the haystack when add in its 249 square miles. When a structure fire happens it takes 2 engines with 6 fire persons and then sometimes all 3 that leaves all the rest of the district waiting-what about the needed jaws of life or any of the thousands of other reasons you need fire persons I realize that this is a difficult decision, when all are important and deserving of funding and In the here and now you can make an impact immediately by funding ECCFPD to provide a layer of safety and protection.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mayor Sue Higgins

Oakley

Sent from my iPhone